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Morrow Tree Board meeting was called to order at 10:00 on Monday, August 12 by President 

Judy Neal at the Village Administration Building. 

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited and minutes from last month's meeting were read and 

approved.  Wendi Van Buren was in attendance. 

We received an estimate of $400 to remove tree branches off Community Christian Church. 

At our next meeting Paul will submit pictures of coniferous trees and Wendi will check their 

appropriateness. 

Tree City's Growth Award is given for above and beyond work completed by the tree 

board.  Information is available on Arbor Day's website. 

Bricks around the Bradford pear trees on Main Street need to be collected and stored until we 

decide how to display them - possible a memorial grove. 

Paul will pick up a map of the village with owners listed. 

Tree City funds can be spent on mulch and things that improve trees.  Flowers are not 

included. 

Redbud trees tolerate salt and can live 15-25 years.  Dogwoods don't thrive.  Honey locusts 

and redbuds were suggested as possible replacement trees on Main Street. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Judy and seconded by Paul. 

 

Submitted by Agnes McIntosh, Secretary 

  


